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THE WHITEIELD FAMILY

“Bringing their faces into focus”

1st Qtr Prayer Letter 2023!

b ¢ Website

| first want to thank you all for your prayers and
support over the last three months. It has been an
adventure and at times, | must admit, scary. Following | |
the Lord is not always easy, but it is always right. He
is Good all the time!

| want to thank you for all you have done to help us
with Turing the work over to the local leadership here
to watch it move forward for the glory of God. Our last
Sunday was January 29th. We had many goodbyes

Itis the desire of our hearts and many meals to say goodbye over.

to see the Spanish-speaking

| population of the United Please pray with us for the following:
| States evangelized with the

Gospel of Jesus Christ and

discipled to reach others. Please pray for safety as we transition back to North
Our vision is to assist
established independent
Baptist churches in

beginning Spanish-speaking Please pray for safety and souls along the way as we
ministries of their own. . - -
begin to make the transition into visiting our
supporting churches. We have already been able to
get you scheduled, thank you for the quick responses.
We look forward to seeing each of you at some point
in the upcoming months.

Carolina and our sending Church.
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also be our first year as empty-nesters! Please pray

for Grant as he begins his new career as an EMT in
Charlotte, NC. Please keep Grant in your prays
during this transition.

Please pray that we will be a blessing to each of you

during this time. Please pray that as we travel we are
able to stay sensitive to the souls that are around us

so that we are sensitive to every impulse of the Spirit
of God in our lives. We are looking forward to seeing

folks saved during our fravels as well as our personal
soul-winning times.

Please pray for us as we move the remaining things
we have in Texas to North Carolina.

Please pray with us about where God would have us
go as we endeavor to stay the next work. This is
vitally important as the Spanish-speaking people
continue to come here. It is easy to pick a plea and
go, but we want to go where God wants us. Please
pray with us as we continue to represent you to this
people group.

We are praying for each of you and are thankful to be
partnered with some of the greatest churches out
there.

Please also note our information change in the
meantime.

Mailing Address:

Duey and Melissa Whitfield
171 John T Dr.

Sugar Grove, NC 28679

Communication:

Email: duey.whitfield@gmail.com
(mailto:duey.whitfield@gmail.com)
Cell: 814.414.7595
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the Lord there. We look forward to hearing from you.

God bless you.

Serving Together

Bro. Duey and Melissa Whitfield




